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Sunday, 16th January 2022:  The Second Sunday of Year C: Psalter Week 2 

Sunday (16th) 9:30am: The Second Sunday of Year C:  Pro Populo  
          6:00pm: The Second Sunday of Year C:  Jozefa Koziel RIP 

Wednesday (19th) 10:00am: Feria: Alex Beveridge RIP  

Saturday:    (22nd) 10:00am: Feria: Michael Larkins RIP  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please remember in your prayers the intentions of St Columba’s Parish, the sick, and our deceased friends and relatives 
who have passed away recently and all whose anniversaries occur at this time. Requiescant in Pace 

Hymn Numbers for this Sunday, 16th January:  See Board in Church 

Finances for last Sunday, 9th January:  Collection:  £125.50, African Mass: £36.50, Justice and Peace: £141.55  

Readers’ Rota: 16th January :  Angeline Crawford  

Tea/Coffee Rota: 16th  January :  Euretta Gibson and Maria Hobbs 

Welcomers Rota 9th January :   Elida Brooks, Gavin Milne and Anil Dacosta 

Church Cleaning Rota: Week 17th– 22nd January: Jane Stuart and Bridget Fenlon 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------Notices--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and the Recitation of the Holy Rosary before every Mass. Confessions will be 
heard by appointment. 

 

PLEASE ENDEVOUR TO BOOK YOUR TICKETS FOR SUNDAY MASSES AND ARRIVE AT LEAST 10MINS BEFORE 
MASS BEGINS. THANK YOU.  

 

A Pastoral Letter from Bishop Hugh on the Synod which Pope Francis has invited the whole Church to embark on a 
“synodal journey”, that will climax at the next Synod of Bishops in October 2023. Please see copies in the foyer. Thank you.  

 

St. Columba’s P4 - P7 Club: As part of support for the spiritual development of our Post First Holy Communion Children 
this club will serve as an additional platform for them to thrive.  The club aims at nurturing children in this age group in the 
Catholic Faith in order to help them grow confidently as Catholics. Classes started on 12th January and will continue every 
Wednesday during termtime: 6:30pm -8:00pm. Please contact the organisers if you would like your child to join the group. 
For further information, please contact Mrs Stephanie Okoye (07737470036) or Mrs. Happiness Okafor (07828620939) or 
Mrs. Ifeyinwa Orakwe (07783035970). Thank you. 

 

Update from the Diocesan Synod: You will soon be invited to participate in our diocesan synod. Everyday this month, we 
will explore each of the themes you could discuss as part of this time of community gathering and discernment. For help, 
we will also suggest questions on these topics that you may wish to consider. Watch out for our daily 
posts on https://www.facebook.com/RCDA.scot to get ready for your local synod meeting! The diocesan synodal team 
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